PantallA [mandy.pantall@wiltsfire.gov.uk] From:

Sent: 27 November 2013 07:54

Plumley, Paula To:

[NPM] RE:Street Trading Application - High Street or Market Place, Chippenham Subiect:

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flagged Flag Status:

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Paula

Thank you for the below information.

I don't have any concerns about this application providing that the required access width for an Emergency Appliance is maintained at all times.

Many thanks Best wishes

Mandy Pantall

Technical Fire Safety Administrator – Service Delivery (Protection)

Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service,

Tel: 01225 756517

Web: www.wiltsfire.gov.uk

From: Plumley, Paula [mailto:Paula.Plumley@wiltshire.gov.uk]

Sent: 05 November 2013 15:47

To: enquiries@chippenham.gov.uk; Douglas, Bill; Brett, Anna; Chamber of Commerce; DevelopmentmanagementNorth; Harris, Paul; Ince, Tom; Northern Highways; Oliver, Kevin; Parking Services; PLO Central; Police Licensing; Thomson, Jenny; White, Peter;

PantallA

Cc: Neate, Stephen; Davis, Victoria

Subject: Street Trading Application - High Street or Market Place, Chippenham

Dear Sir/Madam

Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982 Application for Street Trading Consent

I have received the below application for a street trading consent and am forwarding to you for consultation.

Ref: WK/201324326 Trading Name: **Articles for sale:** Fruit & Vegetables

Proposed Trading Location: High Street or Market Place, Chippenham

Proposed trading times: Monday-Thursday 09.00 - 17.00, Sunday 09.00 - 15.00

Please also find attached a copy of the map provided by the applicant which details where they wish to trade.

Please send your response via email by 4th December 2013 to streettrading@wiltshire.gov.uk stating whether or not you wish to make any representations which must be relevant and specific.

I attach a copy of our criteria for determining applications for you to consider.

Please can the Parish Council notify all neighbours who are directly affected by this requesting that any comments are sent to the Parish Council.

If you have any queries regarding the above please do not hesitate to contact myself on 01225 716676 or Vicki Davis 01225 716674.

Paula Plumley

Technical Support Officer Environment Services Wiltshire Council

Phone: 01225 716676

Email: paula.plumley@wiltshire.gov.uk

Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

Follow Wiltshire Council





This email originates from Wiltshire Council and any files transmitted with it may contain confidential information and may be subject to Copyright or Intellectual Property rights. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender and delete the email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents of the email is strictly prohibited. Email content may be monitored by Wiltshire Council to ensure compliance with its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any purpose. Wiltshire Council will not request the disclosure of personal financial information by means of e-mail any such request should be confirmed in writing by contacting Wiltshire Council.

This email and any attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or body/organisation to whom the email is addressed, and may be confidential, legally privileged and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please forward it to mail.error@wiltsfire.gov.uk with a covering note, and then delete it.

Unless stated to the contrary, any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Wiltshire & Swindon Fire Authority or the Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service.

Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service has made every effort to ensure attachments are free from viruses. However, neither Wiltshire Fire & Rescue Service nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any attachments.

